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On December 31, 2004, the Office of Environmental Health Hazard Assessment (OEHHA) 
published a public notice in the California Regulatory Notice Register (Register 04, No. 53-Z) 
announcing its intent to list a chemical, 2,4-hexadienal, under the Safe Drinking Water and 
Toxic Enforcement Act of 1986 (commonly known as Proposition 65), codified at Health and 
Safety Code section 25249.5 et seq.  The close of the 30-day public comment period was 
incorrectly stated as “Friday, January 30, 2005.”  The correct deadline date is Monday, January 
31, 2005.   
 
Anyone wishing to provide comments as to whether the listing of 2,4-hexadienal meets the criteria 
for listing provided in Title 22, California Code of Regulations, section 12306 should send written 
comments in triplicate, along with any supporting documentation, by mail or by fax to: 
 

Ms. Cynthia Oshita 
Office of Environmental Health Hazard Assessment 

Street Address:  1001 I Street 
Sacramento, California  95814 

Mailing Address:  P.O. Box 4010 
Sacramento, California  95812-4010 

Fax No.:  (916) 323-8803 
Telephone:  (916) 445-6900 

 
Comments may also be delivered in person or by courier to the above address.  It is requested, 
but not required, that written comments and supporting documentation be transmitted via 
email addressed to:  coshita@oehha.ca.gov.  In order to be considered, comments must be 
postmarked (if sent by mail) or received at OEHHA (if hand-delivered, sent by FAX, or 
transmitted electronically) by 5:00 p.m. on Monday, January 31, 2005. 
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